
 
 

THANK YOU 
GINZA HOLIDAY 2019 is over for another 

year!  
 

We cannot begin to express our 

appreciation to our many GUESTS, 

ENTERTAINERS, EXHIBITORS, and of 

course our VOLUNTEER WORKERS. We 

hope to see you on August 7-9 2020 for 

our 65th Ginza Holiday Festival! 
 

Thanks again and to learn about our 

Temple’s services and other activities 

please visit our Temple’s website 

mbtchicago.org 

https://mbtchicago.org/

